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9th November 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Parent Survey Term 2 2021 

 

Please find attached a link to the WJS Parent Survey. The survey will close on Friday 19th 

November. 

 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/3K5HPW9 

 

 

Thank you for taking the time to complete the survey. We welcome and value the feedback, 

views, and thoughts of parents and carers. We feel that this is a crucial part of the process of 

celebrating successes and identifying improvements to be made. 

 

 

Warm wishes, 

Annie Knoupe 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/3K5HPW9

